
Welcome to Year 7 - A Message from the Year 7 Year Adviser 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
I am truly delighted to extend a warm welcome to all of you as the 2024 Year 7 Year Adviser. My name 
is Daniel Gonzalez, and it is both an honour and a privilege to be entrusted with guiding you through 
the exciting journey of high school. 
 
As we stand on the threshold of a new year, I want you to know how excited I am to be your Year 7 
Year Adviser. The journey you are about to embark upon is nothing short of an adventure, filled with 
opportunities for learning, personal growth, and memorable experiences. I am genuinely passionate 
about both wellbeing and education, and my aim is to enrich each and every one of your high school 
years. 
 
My role as your Year Adviser is multifaceted and deeply rewarding. I am here to support you in your 
transition into high school, ensuring that you feel comfortable and confident in your new 
environment. Throughout the next six years, I will serve as a mentor, a listener, and a problem-solver. 
Whether you need assistance with academics, navigating the intricacies of school life, or simply a 
friendly chat, I am here to help. 
 
As your Year Adviser, one of my primary focuses is your wellbeing. High school can present its fair 
share of challenges, but it is my goal to provide you with the tools, resources, and guidance to 
overcome them with resilience and confidence. Your happiness and success matter to me, and I am 
committed to creating a safe, inclusive, and supportive environment for each one of you. 
 
I am eagerly looking forward to our upcoming events. The orientation day assembly will provide a 
chance for us to meet and start this journey together. Additionally, our meet and greet the teachers 
afternoon in the first weeks of Term 1 will offer an opportunity for us to have meaningful 
conversations and discuss any questions or concerns you may have. 
 
Year 7 marks the beginning of an incredible six-year journey, and I am honoured to be a part of it. I 
am eager to witness your growth, celebrate your successes, and stand by you through every challenge. 
Together, we will create memories, forge friendships, and make the most of your high school 
experience. 

 
Please feel free to reach out to me with any queries or thoughts you may have. My door is always 
open, and I am here to support you every step of the way. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Daniel Gonzalez 
2024 Year 7 Year Adviser 
 

 


